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UNCLASSIFIED 
Emailed: request-232080-f0606ebc@whatdotheyknow.com 
 

Our reference: Request - 20123289 
 
 

   
 

Dear Mr Cunnins 
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (“Act”) request 
  
Thank you for your request of the 30 September 2014 requesting the following: 
 
Following Councillor Townshend's intent to impose confiscation orders as reported in The 
Coventry Telegraph. I will be obliged to know if his proposition is being carried forward and 
the cost of legal advice incurred be his concept being implied or not.  
 
The Council will consider all options available to it in responding to unlawful traveller 
encampments and will determine the most appropriate course of action on a case by case 
basis.  In relation to the cost of legal advice, the Council has not taken advice on the 
discrete point you refer to.  Therefore, under Section 1(1) of the Act, the Council is advising 
you that it does not hold the information you request. 
 
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site www.coventry.gov.uk and in 
particular its FOI/EIR Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts 
about Coventry. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 40 days of the date of 
receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Information 
Governance, Council House, Room 21a, Lower Ground Floor, Earl Street, Coventry, CV1 
5RR or email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk. 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J Hutchings 
Information Governance 
 
 
 
 
 
  




